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News Release  

 

MCK agrees to regulate poker 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 17, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2006) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) has announced that it has come to a clear consensus that 
poker should be regulated in Kahnawá:ke. 
 
The issue was discussed at the duly convened Council meeting yesterday 
(Monday, 16 Tsothohrhkó:wa/January). The MCK will now begin the process of 
passing legislation that will allow the Kahnawá:ke Gaming Commission to 
regulate the activity. 
 
An initial draft was presented to Chief and Council last year after several 
Kahnawa’kehró:non asked for poker to be regulated.  
 
The MCK will meet with the Kahnawá:ke Gaming Commission on 6, Enníska/ 
February for further discussion.  
 
Kahnawa’kehró:non who may be considering holding poker tournaments are 
being asked to wait for the regulations to be completed. 
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